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Welcome May,

May has to be one of my favorite 
months if for no other reason than our 
celebrations of the amazing women 
who have worn a "Mom" hat in their 
lives.  I'll take up this litt le space to 
salute each and every one of you who 
have loved and nurtured another soul 
which is the true essence of 
Motherhood. Cheers to you and I look 
forward to celebrating with you!

Sheri Sepanak

Executive Director 

 

 Sheri Sepanak, Executive Director

 Gail Mooney, Business  Office Director

Chris Orlando, Life Enrichment Director

 Julie Nobles, Sales Director

 Sandy Owen, Sales & Marketing

 Dale Main,Maintenance Director

 Stacey Jeffries, Dietary Director

 

                                                                                                             

Virgina W. #232 Carl & Barbara L.#173    Bushra O. #356

Douglas   M. #135 Dolores B. #154    Christine T. #312       

Diana S. #333 Shirley & Bernard J. #343      Anna M. #259

Marilyn K. #227                                                              

It 's not like home. It is home.

The Leadership 
Team  

Welcome to the Family
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